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Product Discontinuation Notice
PDN No.: 41350

April 28th, 2020

To: Our Valued Customers,

Littelfuse would like to notify you our decision to obsolete the following parts:

IXYS product type:

Type

MG12100D-BA1IMM
MG12105S-BA1IMM
MG12150D-BA1IMM
MG12200D-BA1MM
MG12300D-BA1IMM
MG1250S-BA1IMM

MG1275S-BA1IMM

MG06100S-BR1IMM

Recommended replacement

MG12100S-BN2MM
MG12100S-BN2MM
MG12150S-BN2MM
MG12200D-BN2MM
MG12300D-BN2MM
No replacement

MG12100S-BN2MM
No replacement

Reason: Die discontinuation
Last time order date: Not available
Internal Reference: LFPCN#41350
In case of any question, please contact:
Initiator Title/Function Date e-mail
Andreas Laschek-Enders PM April 28t, 2020 alaschek-enders@littelfuse.com

IXYS Semiconductor GmbH
Edisonstr. 15

D-68623 Lampertheim
Phone: +49-6206-503-201
Fax: +49-6206-503-627

Customer FreSPONSE:. (please fill in and return by e-mail, fax or mail within 4 weeks)

[ for further questions / information Company:

please comment

Comments:

Name & Position:

Phone / Fax No.:
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